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I enjoy live music, festivals, nights out with friends and all things that allow people of all 

generations to relax and unwind after a busy week of hard and usually thankless work. The lock 

out laws and new rules and regulations implemented to try and control or monitor activities such 

as the above have not been thought about or consulted with the people that they will effect. The 

government has completely blown many events out of proportion for personal gain and used 

manipulation of media to clear the way for redevelopments such as kings cross and stop any kind 

of event that people (young and old) May want to go to and enjoy themselves. Instead of finding 

ways that allow safe behaviours or actually speaking to the people that can help, the government 

has, as usual, gone full speed ahead in support of something that is not only not thought about 

but is also damaging to individuals and businesses.  

What is happening in regards to the continuation of the lock out laws (which conveniently excludes 

Casinos!! HELLOOOO!) and these new rules and regulations, is not only unfair and corrupt it is also 

un-Australian.  

And I’m afraid that’s just not good enough. 


